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I travel to the CBD for work at 6am specifically to avoid traffic and to use the gym before 
work. The removal of buses from Coogee to Circular Quay and Martin Place early and late is 
farcical and a disaster for off-peak commuters. The 373 from Coogee carries a lot of workers 
to Martin Place and Circular Quay. I have tried catching a bus to the light rail to go into the 
CBD rather than change buses. This adds easily 20-30 minutes to my commute at 6am. If i 
work past 7pm, I now uber home rather than catch public transport. This cannot be logical 
progress. 


